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Notice 
 

 Since the imposition of the national lockdown from 23rd March 2020 due 

to the COVID-19 pandemic, DVC has been receiving many applications/requests 

on different issues from its existing consumers regarding their power supply from 

DVC.  

 

2. Considering the present situation, it has been decided that DVC will not 

disconnect the power supply of its existing consumers during the lockdown period. 
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